
December 18, 2024 

Special Call CRA Meeting 

CRA Administrator Updates 
 

Businesses: 

1. Hugo’s Catering signed a lease at 796 10th St., and will be occupying the Brooklyn 

Cupcake space and will operate a catering operation as well as a grab and go/fast casual 

restaurant.   

2. 801 Park Avenue:  Two new leases were signed at the 801 Park Avenue building.  A 

construction company showroom and a hair salon. 

3. Pearl of the Island Restaurant is at 850 Park Avenue where Creole Social was located.  

They will be hosting their Grand Opening on January 3-5 with a Ribbon Cutting on 

January 4 at 5PM if Commissioners are available. 

Marketing Plan Update: 

The CRA Marketing Plan presentation has been moved from December to the January CRA 
meeting to accommodate the new Town Manager. 
 

Holiday Event: 
The holiday event on December 6 brought great weather and an even better turnout.  Businesses 
were happy with the additional activities and the holiday bouquets. 
A video was completed that focuses on the CRA businesses and drawing people to Lake Park.   
This video is currently being edited, but I’ve included the current video as part of these updates. 
 


